
Town of Eustis  

Selectmen’s Meeting 

January 25, 2022 

Present: Amanda Brochu, Brandi Farnsworth, Jeff Lecander, Jed Whiting, 

Steve St. Jean. 

Attending: Rachel Williams, Kirk Williams, Tina O’Donnell, Peter Farnsworth, 

Tony Lojas, Barry Crafts 

Steve opened the meeting at 6pm and welcomed those in attendance.  

Jed made a motion to accept the minutes from the meeting on January 11, 

2022, Brandi 2nd Amanda, Brandi, Jeff, Jed & Steve in favor. 

Barry Crafts came to talk about sanding on Porter Nadeau Road. He has 

some concerns; Kirk will follow up with Wyatt. 

The Board of appeals needs a new member, Steve made a motion to appoint 

Jed to the Appeals Board, Jeff 2nd, Amanda, Brandi, Jeff, Jed, & Steve in favor. 

The water department reimburses the town for hours that the public works 

employees work for the water department. The percentage needs to be 

increased. The numbers will be looked at by Rachel and Amy in the Water 

Dept. for a new reimbursement percentage.  

The Town is looking for a new CPA firm to do our yearly audits. A couple 

firms were discussed, as well as the need to have an accountant come in and 

help with the corrections RHR Smith has given us, and to help clean up our 

accounts in trio. Rachel will get 3 quotes for an Audit, and for accounting 

purposes.  

Jed made a motion that every employee with receive a 5.9 % raise except 

for Tina O’Donnell received $1.00 per hour raise. Steve 2nd Steve, Jed, & Jeff 

in favor Amanda and Brandi oppose. Motion passed.  



Anika capitol will be going with the BETE program not a TIF. There will be 

an informational meeting on February 15, 2022. Will put on Facebook and 

the website to encourage residents to go. 

Jed made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Brandi 2nd Amanda, Brandi, Jeff, 

Jed, and Steve in favor.  

All town and water dept warrants signed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


